
The New Zealand and Australian EU Centres are inviting now paper submissions for the 

international conference entitled: 

 Europe: New Leadership, New Directions? 

23 + 24 November 2015 in Auckland, New Zealand 

 

The EU has entered 2015 under new institutional leadership with the appointments of 

President Tusk, President Juncker and High Representative Mogherini. These changes have 

coincided with internal and external challenges that present the EU with new choices and 

policy directions including: 

  

-          Greece and the Euro 

-          The UK referendum 

-          Migration and refugees 

-          Post-MDG Development policy 

  

  

This multidisciplinary conference calls for papers that critically examine the nature of the 

European integration process and the EU's broad global role. Deadline for online abstract 

submission is Sunday, 06 September 2015. We are pleased to announce that former 

Member of the European Parliament, Baroness Nicholson has been invited as keynote 

speaker for this conference. 

  

For more information on the conference and registration, please visit 

http://eucnetwork.org.nz/eucn-news-archive/187-wp52-euc-conference-cfp-2015-new or 

email me.  

  

We are looking forward to welcoming you to New Zealand in spring for an exciting 

conference.  

  

Best wishes, 

Yvonne Grosch 

EUCN Assistant Projects Manager  

University of Canterbury 

National Centre for Research on Europe 

Logie 415, Private Bag 4800, Christchurch 8140, New Zealand  

ph: +64 3 3642348 extension 6348 

yvonne.grosch@canterbury.ac.nz 

www.eucnetwork.org.nz 

http://eucnetwork.org.nz/eucn-news-archive/187-wp52-euc-conference-cfp-2015-new
tel:%2B64%203%203642348%20extension%206348
mailto:yvonne.grosch@canterbury.ac.nz
http://www.eucnetwork.org.nz/

